SreaN BrRIDGE. Roy BrIDGE AND ACHNACARRY CommuniTy CoUNCIL

27" June 2017
David MacFarlane,

Woodend
Spean Bridge
Inverness Shire

Dear David,

At the June meeting of Spean Bridge, Roy Bridge and Achnacarry Community Council we discussed, and
unanimously approved a motion to support the purchase by the Community Centre Committee or SCIO of the land
that is currently leased to the Spean Bridge Community Centre by Highland Council.

Part 2 of the Land Reform ( Scotland) Act 2003 has given Community Bodies like the Community Centre the right to
buy land, and we applaud the foresight of your Committee in protecting this vital asset for the community of Spean
Bridge.

The Community Council actively support the aims and objectives of a variety of organisations within our
Community, and if we can be of further assistance please do not hesitate to contact us. We wish your committee
well during your negotiations with Highland Council.

* Yours Sincerely,

John W Fotheringham
Chairman
Spean Bridge, Roy Bridge and Achnacarry Community Council

Chairman: John Fotheringham {
Secretary: Dana Maclennangg
Tenne o QD




From: S

To:
Subject: Ownership of Car Parking Area - Spean Bridge
Date: Tue, 3 Jul 2018 11:22

On behalf of Lochaber Camanachd Shinty Club, | am pleased to confirm that our Club is in support
of the Spean Bridge Community Centre's Plans to take ownership of the car parking area beside the
Village Hall in Spean Bridge.

Dawn Callison
Secretary
Lochaber Camanachd Shinty Club




LOCHABER CAMANACHD CLUB

29" June 2018

Mr D MacFarlane

Spean Bridge Community Centre Chairman
Woodside

SPEAN BRIDGE

Inverness-shire

PH34 4EP

Mr D MacFarlane

SPEAN BRIDGE COMMUNITY CENTRE

On behalf of Lochaber Camanachd Ladies I am pleaselto confirm that our group is in support of the

Spean Bridge Community Centre's plans to take ownership of the car parking area beside the village
hall.

Yours sincerely

Aeleen Campbell
Secretary — Lochaber Camanachd Ladies

sportscotland &m
sportsmatch




LOCHABER CAMANACHD CLUB

30" June 2018

Mr D MacFarlane

Spean Bridge Community Centre Chairman
Woodside

SPEAN BRIDGE

Inverness-shire

PH34 4EP

Mr D MacFarlane

SPEAN BRIDGE COMMUNITY CENTRE

On behalf of Lochaber Camanachd Juniors I am pleased to confirm that our group is in support of
the Spean Bridge Community Centre's plans to take ownership of the car parking area beside the
village hall.

Yours sincerely

Leeann Campbell

Secretary — Lochaber Camangchg ngors

sportscotland

sportsmatch




/\’,

16/07/18

I belong to a group of badminton players . We have been playing together for many years We use Spean
Bridge Commmmity Hall on Tuesday evenings throughout the year , with just a short break in the summer .
We fully support the committee's application to purchase the land on which the Hall stands .

This will ensure that the hall is an integral part of the village commumity life for the present and for future
generations .




Casaelca
Upper Inverroy
Roy Bridge
PH31 4AQ

Wednesday, 05 September 2018

FAO - Spean Bridge Community Centre Chairperson: - David MacFarlane,

On behalf of Spean Bridge Toddler Group, | am happy to confirm that our group is in support of the
Spean Bridge Community Centre’s plan to take ownership of the car parking area beside the village
hall.

Kind Regards,

X,

Mo MacKinnon : - Treasurer, Spean Bridge Toddlers.




